
Friends of the Ipswich Public Library 

PROXY BALLOT 

A proxy ballot should be filled out if you are not likely to attend the Annual Meeting of the 

Friends of the Ipswich Library, which is scheduled for Wednesday, October 9, 2024 at 7:00 pm. 

I, the undersigned, hereby acknowledge that I am a member in good standing with the Friends of the Ipswich Public 

Library and the person designated below has the authority to vote for me at the Annual Meeting held October 9, 2024. This 

proxy is valid for all matters voted on at the Meeting. 
 

    I hereby authorize Maria Stacy, President of the Friends of the Ipswich Public Library, to act as my proxy. 
 

 
 

Signature of absentee voter Date 

Please return this Proxy Ballot with your membership renewal by October 8, 2024. Mail to the Friends of the Ipswich 

Public Library, PO Box 157, Ipswich, MA 01938. You may also drop this form off at the library. 


